
Vale High School Alumni Association 

6-2-2015, Chevalita’s Taquerita, 6:30 PM 
Present: Dan Joyce, Cindy Christy, Jim Hutchens, Sandy Meisinger, Bobbi Buttice, Teagan Wick, Shalisse 
Ewing, Kaylee Cope, Colleen Hawley, Max Buxton, Gary Buxton, Conner Eyler, Mandi Wolfe, Kylee 
DeLong, Lucy Hutchens. 
 
Colleen’s new e-mail is: chawley65@gmail.com. 
 
Minutes of March 
Max moves, Colleen seconds to approve as presented. Motion carries. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
Kenny Romans memorial donations $1770. 
Life members Doug and Terrie Maag. 
No report received from annuity account. Jim will check on how to get statements to Bobbi. 
$6000 in scholarships were awarded. Bobbi will make sure to get names and addresses for next year’s 
annual report. 
Bobbi requests getting an endorsement stamp for deposits—approved. 
Lyndon got the database program for free.  
Report approved unanimously by consensus. 
 
Discussion of who might want to donate to the annuity fund, and how to interest people in this type of 
donation. 
Legacy Committee—Jim will put together 2 or 3 of our people to invite selected people to meet with the 
legacy committee and ask them for a bigger donation for the annuity.  
Should we have a second plaque for corporate sponsors? Maybe later. 
 
Discussions of reunions coming up. 
 
Next meeting will be Annual Meeting, Sept. 16, 2015 at Chevalita’s at 6:30 PM 
 
Adjourned 8:15 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cynthia Mayhall Christy 
Secretary, VAA 
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